Zoning Inspector

\,From: Kevin L. Olvany <klo@canandaiguanewyork.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 3:39 PM
To: Zoning Inspector
Subject: RE: Proposed Bowerman Residence - 0000 Nott Road

Bowerman residence:

The site plan shows a significant distance to the stream reducing the potential risk of impact. The sequence of
construction will be important to follow to make sure the site is protected and stabilized. Straw mulch needs to be
utilized on sites that stay disturbed for extended periods of time. The driveway access needs to be stabilized and the
driveway drainage ditches need to be stabilized. We will monitor the site during rain events to make sure it is not an
issue. Please have the applicant verify that the disturbance will be less than 1 acre.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Kevin Olvany CPESC CPSWQ

Watershed Program Manager
Canandaigua Lake Watershed Council
205 Saltonstall St.

Canandaigua, NY 14424

585 396-3630
Kevin.Olvany@canandaiguanewyork.gov
¥ww.canandaigualake.org

From: Zoning Inspector [mailto:zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org]
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 2:22 PM

To: Kevin L. Olvany <klo@canandaiguanewyork.gov>

Subject: RE: Proposed Bowerman Residence - 0000 Nott Road

At www.townofcanandaigua.org go to bottom right hand corner of the page and click on “Board”
User: TOC
Password: town

Look for box 3™ down on right titled Bowerman

Eric A. Cooper

Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
585-394-1120

From: Kevin L. Olvany [mailto:klo@canandaiguanewyork.gov]

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 1:37 PM

"')o: Zoning Inspector <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
“.__subject: RE: Proposed Bowerman Residence - 0000 Nott Road

Can you send me the web portal information?



